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Question: 

a) Was a new computer system commissioned in Medicare Compensation Recovery 

designed to enable solicitors and interested parties to deal with repayments on line in a  

self-service capacity? 

b) Was the contract to develop the system put to tender and if so which company won the 

tender? 

c) Was the contract worth $14 million? 

d) Was the project abandoned as unworkable? 

e) Was the $14 million paid out? Was any of this money recouped given the project failed to 

deliver? 

 

Answer: 

a) – e) 

In 2014, the Department undertook work to develop enhancements to the Medicare 

Compensation Recovery System. This work was conducted and funded internally.                        

The Department did not go out to tender for this work.  

In 2016, the Government committed to replace the Health and Aged Care payment system 

and subsequently the enhancements to the Medicare Compensation Recovery system was 

ceased. While the enhancements have not been completed, they will be considered under the 

wider Health and Aged Care payment system replacement process. 

 
 


